OFFICE OF THE DIVISIONAL FOREST OFFICER : DEOGARH DIVISION,

Email-deogarhdfo@gmail.com / dfo_deogarh@yahoo.co.in
Phone No. 06641-226403/ 226503 Fax-06641-226403

No. BO} ‘?‘ / Dated:- 1) ] ],9’ M))

To
The Assistant General Manager,
M/s Jindal Steel & Power Ltd.
Chhendipada Road, SH- 63,
At/P.O- lindal Nagar, Angul, Odisha
Sub:- Forest Diversion over 1.337 ha forest land for Barbil - Angul Iron Ore Slurry Pipeline
Project by M/s Jindal Steel & Power Ltd.
Ref:- This office letter No. 3006 dt. 27.07.2017 and No.3812 dt.09.10.2017.
Sir,

During site inspection on dt. 11.10.2017 it is seen that, some pillars have not been
posted in Reserve Forest area as well as Revenue Forest area proposed for diversion as per DGPS map.
As such you are once again requested to please post required pillars immediately.

Yours faithfully,

AL

Divisional Forest Officer,

Meogarh Division.

MemoNo. 39 | ¥ / Dated:- ”IIQLDQI
Copy forwarded to the Addl. Principal Chief Conservator of Forests Odisha (Forest
Diversion & Nodal Officer, FC Act) Bhubaneswar/ Regional Chief Conservator of Forests, Rourkela Circle,

Rourkela for favour of information and necessary action.
w re
Divisional Forest Officer,

WOgarh Division.




